On Tuesday, September 24, 2024, the WSOR is excited to invite you to our Janesville Locomotive Shop for our
Grand Opening. We appreciate all the supportin getting this facility up and running and would love to show our
appreciation for that support!

We hope you can all join us. If able to attend, please click the link below to RSVP. Look forward to seeing you all
there.

Event Information:

¢ Date: September 24th (Tuesday)

e Time: 10:30 AM

e Location: 200 S Pearl Street, Janesville, WI
e Lunch will be provided

Purpose:

s Celebrate the new location and thank everyone involved, including support services, engineering, etc.
« Showcase the facility and acknowledge the contributions of various teams and partners.
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You're invited to join us for our grand opening.

Date: September 24th (Tuesday) Location: 200 S Pearl St, Janesville, WI
Time: 10:30 AM Lunch will be provided
RSVP
Ken Lucht

Assistant Vice-President
Government and Industry Relations
1890 E. Johnson Street

Madison, WI 53704

C:(414) 750-6402

Email: klucht@watco.com
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